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August 28, 2015 
 
Ms. Marcia Gasses, Town Planner 
Town of Barrington, Planning Department 
P.O. Box 660  
333 Calef Highway 
Barrington, NH  03825 

 
Re:   Request for extension of Conditional Approval 

The Homestead Subdivision 
 Gerrior Lane Trust 
 Barrington, NH 

 
Dear Ms. Gasses: 

MJS Engineering, PC would like to formally request an extension of the conditional approval granted by 
the planning board on March 3, 2015, regarding the above listed Subdivision.  MJS Engineering has 
made the plan changes for the conditions and is working with the owner to complete the other precedent 
conditions, but the State permits have not been issued as of this date.  The applications have been 
submitted and additional information has been requested.  We are in the process of providing responses 
to the NHDES for the finalization of the permits.  MJS anticipates that all conditions can be met within the 
next 4 months.  To be sure we have adequate time to complete all of the conditions, MJS is requesting a 
6 month extension to February 1, 2016. 
  
The owner anticipates construction will begin in the spring of 2016.  Please call me at (603) 659-4979 
x302 with any questions or comments. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Michael Sievert, P.E. 
President 
 

CC:  Peter Daigle, Gerrior Lane Trust 

 

mailto:mjs@mjs-engineering.com

